From: WSDH 91.5 FM

To: Victoria McCauley
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WSDH-FM temporary silence
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 12:42:41 PM

You don't often get email from wsdh@sandwich.k12.ma.us. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Hello Ms. McCauley,

This email is to inform you that 91.5 WSDH-FM in Sandwich, Massachusetts, a non-comm
educational station located at Sandwich High School, went silent on Friday June 16th - we
have powered down our transmitter as we are having work done to the roof where our antenna
structure is. Our antenna will be temporarily taken down as roof work is completed, and then
replaced back to the same position. We anticipate this work to take approximately three to four
weeks and hope to resume normal operation around July 14th. I will inform you should this
date change, or should it happen to go beyond 30 days I will file an official STA. Thanks very
much,

Jared Ghioto
On-Site Manager
WSDH-FM

WSDH 91.5 FM

Sandwich Middle High School Radio
365 Quaker Meetinghouse Road
East Sandwich, MA 02537
Broadcasting Since 1976!
wsdh@sandwich.k12.ma.us

The contents of this email, and any attachments, are the property of the Sandwich Public School District, and are
subject to the Public Records law, M.G.L. ¢> 66, Sec. 10.
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